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REPUBLIQUE ALGERIENNE DEMOCRATIQUE ET POPULAIRE

MINISTERE DE L'ENERGIE

ET DES MINES o> badl 5 aslll3, 15,
Le Ministre )

Ne AX b /CAB/2013

Algiers, 73 FEV, 203

Dear M. Miller

I am very grateful for your very kind invitation to attend the concert you have
organized at the Kremlin Palace but, unfortunately, I was not able to participate.

It is with great pleasure that I present to you and to Gazprom my warm
congratulations for the 20" anniversary of your esteemed company, wishing her
further success and more progress in its development.

Looking forward to seeing you in the near future, I remain,

M. Alexei B. Miller

CEO GAZPROM
Nametkina Street 16
Moscou — Russia, GSP-7,
117997



